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A LITTLE SUMMER DANCE

Are you registered for summer yet? Classes
and camps start July 5th! Check out all the
offerings and sign-up on our website at
www.dancetheatreofgreenville.com. There is
still room in the camps outlined below!

WELCOME BACK TO THE LOBBY!

We're excited to open our lobby again starting
when summer classes begin. We are looking
forward to keeping the lobby accessible for all
and allowing our guests to watch dance
classes. We ask that you be respectful in space
and time knowing that we have three studios
and many visitors! At this time we will still
require masks for parents and students in the
lobby.




BRAVO, DANCERS!

Congratulations to all of our performers on a wonderful
recital last month! We are so grateful for all the dancers,
families, friends and staff that made our outdoor recital
possible. Bravo! (From left to right: showing off fun
dresses for 'Another Day of Sun,' ballet |V posing in
'Sleeping Beauty,' outdoors & on stage, preschool class
smiling big backstage, Morgan & Miss Katie cheesing-
thank you grandpa Phillip for the photo!)

FALL REGRISTRATION OPEN

Planning for the 2021-2022 year? So are we!
Our fall class schedule is up and running
offering classes in ballet, tap, jazz, modern,
hip-hop and musical theatre. Register now
to save your spot in class!
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